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What’s on at Truscott St 

Tuesday 5 September 

Wednesday 6 September 

Friday 8 September 

 

Monday 11 September 

Tuesday 12 September 

Friday 15 September 

 

Sunday 17 September 

Thursday 21 September 

Friday 22 September 

 

 

Monday 9 October 

Tuesday 10 October 

Friday 13 October 

Choir Rehearsal at Ryde 

7.00pm P&C meeting 

Assembly: 4B 

PSSA Round 7 

Jump Rope For Heart 

Musica Viva 

Assembly:1S 

PSSA Round 8 

Truscott Street Fete 

Canteen Sausage Sizzle 

Assembly: PBL Badges & Junior Guitar & Percussion Groups 

PSSA Round 9 

Last Day of Term 3 

Staff & Students return for Term 4 

Choir Rehearsal at Ryde 

Assembly: House Captains 

PSSA Round 10 

Additional dates are available on the School Website and Skoolbag Calendar and may be subject to change 



  Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Play It Loud 

On Friday evening our musical groups performed before a very appreciative audience in our school hall and what 

a night it was! We enjoyed two outstanding guitar solos from Liah G. and Nathanael D, two exceptionally talented 

performers. We were entertained with performances from our Training Band and our Concert Band as well as our 

Junior Guitar Ensemble and our Senior Guitar Group. Both our Junior and Senior Percussion Groups performed 

with impromptu solos from members of our Senior Percussion Group. To put on a performance such as this takes 

many hours of practice and all our musicians should be congratulated on such an outstanding effort. Our thanks 

to the Band Committee who organised this event with special thanks to Sarah Bouch, Masako Dunn and Rachelle 

Carritt for bringing it all together and to Amanda Thomas who again gave her time as Master of Ceremonies for 

the evening. 

 

Parent/Teacher Interviews 

Parent/teacher interviews are being held from this week. The online booking system is now closed, however you 

are still able to contact your child’s teacher via email if you still wish to make a booking or change the time you 

originally booked.  

 

 

Earn and Learn  

This year Truscott Street is once again participating in the Woolworths Earn & Learn Program until  

Tuesday 19th September or while stock lasts. We are collecting Woolworths Earn & Learn Stickers.  If you  

regularly shop at Woolworths we ask if you could please collect the stickers and either send them into the school 

office or drop them into the Truscott Street collection boxes at Top Ryde, Macquarie Centre and Woolworths 

Marsfield.  At the end of the promotion, we’ll be able to get some great new equipment, including resources for 

Maths, English and Science. 

 

Enrolments 2018 

Enrolments are now being taken for Kindergarten 2018.  Children who will be turning 5 years old on or  

before 31st July, 2018 are eligible for enrolment.  If you are intending to enrol your child, or know of children in 

the local area, who are intending to enrol at Truscott Street next year, could you please contact the office for an 

enrolment form.  

Marion Blomfield 

Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

         



  
Truscott Street Achievers 

Congratulations to the following students who received the following awards last week. 

 

 

 

PSSA Results 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PSSA  Round  7  Friday  8th September 

Newcombe Ball & Volleyball  v   Denistone East  at Morrison Bay 

Softball & Teeball  v  Ryde at  Magdala Park 

 

Training  Teeball  & Softball    Thu  8.30am -  9.15am  

  Newcombe Ball & Volleyball  Fri  8.15am -  9.00am 

 

Jump Rope for Heart 

On Monday 11th September all students at Truscott Street will be taking part in the Jump Rope for Heart “jump 

off”.  All students are encouraged to start fundraising straight away by using the online ‘Every Day Hero Page” at 

www.jumprope.org.au and then click on REGISTER. 

If you have any questions please feel free to come and chat to me. 

Samantha Judge 

Coordinator 

Truscotts Truscotts 

Mitchell C        KW Lucas D         KT 

Zayna O           Year 4 Lachlan C     Year 4 

Annaliese R     Year 5 Jayden L       KW 

Blake S             KW Pryce A         KW 

Finnlay E          Year 2 Aiden D        Year 2 

Roy L                KW  

Truscotts Truscotts 

Lana M          Year 2 Jemma McC   Year 1 

Nathabael L  Year 1 Mia Rose F     Year 3 

Ellie P             Year 3 Trent S            Year 5 

Kaitlyn D        KT Ben M             KT 

Scarlett M      Year 2 Mila P             Year 2 

Almog A         Year 1 Kadienne J     Year 1 

Post Homes 

Jayden L             KW 

Jemma McC      Year 1 

 

 

 

Senior  

Volleyball 

Senior  

Newcombe Ball 

Junior  

Newcombe Ball 

 

 

TSPS v Eastwood TSPS v Eastwood TSPS v Eastwood  

0-3 1-2 0-3  

Player of the match Player of the match Player of the match  

Lara M Dylan L Kadm Q  

Mixed Softball Girls Softball Mixed Teeball Girls Teeball 

TSPS v Hunters Hill TSPS v Hunters Hill TSPS v Hunters Hill Hunters Hill 

16-1 7-3 9-9 8-16 

Player of the match Player of the match Player of the match Player of the match 

Michael B Arianne B Lachlan C Sophie H 

http://www.jumprope.org.au


   

 

 

 

 

 

 

P&C News 
The fete is under two weeks away. I would like to thank everyone for all their effort, time and support. It will be a great day 

for not only our school but for our local community. 

 

The monthly P&C meeting will be held in the staff room this Wednesday 6th at 7pm. Everyone is welcome. 

Greg Monahan 

P&C President 

 

Fete News 
Only 14 days to go.............. 

 

Cake Stall 
One thing we know the families of our school do well is  bake, so we are calling on each family to make something sweet for 

our cake stall.  This Thursday the eldest child from each family will come home with a cake box or tray with a note of  

suggestions.  Cakes can be delivered to the staffroom on Friday 15/9 in the afternoon or Saturday 16/9 from 1pm.  If you 

want to make more than one cake or need a different size box then please see Pam in the office.  Thanks for your support. 

 

Signage and Advertising 

It's time to flood North Ryde with our Fete signs. 

A3 posters - Do you have a prominent fence that gets a lot of traffic?  Pam, in the office, has A3 posters for you to hang on 

your fence. 

A4 posters - Local shops, childcare centres, preschools, playgroups, gym/dance classes, karate, sports clubs or anywhere else 

there may be a noticeboard.  Please take an A4 poster and put it up somewhere to let everyone know. 

A5 Flyers - more flyers will arrive in the office today please feel free to take these and drop them in a local letterbox. 

Social media - Please share our Truscott St Public School Spring Fete Event - The more people who see it and know about our 

fete the better!  Every couple of days share it again - There are only 2 weeks to go! 

 

Twice New Stall 
The Twice New Stall which will be located outside 4/5B is looking for volunteers, given this stall is not assigned to a class.  We 

have an amazing assortment of second hand games, puzzles, toys, knick knacks, women's jewellery, photo frames, paintings, 

drinking glasses, child car seats, a balance bike, garden pots, and so much more!!  We’re looking for volunteers to help on this 

stall.  It’s an easy stall to be on as the second hand items will ’sell themselves’!  Our roster will start at 9.30am and go through 

to 4.30pm, unless we sell out early. Please email  narellebowen@optusnet.com.au  with the time you can volunteer and a 

contact mobile number.   

We can’t wait until Fete Day and promise working on this stall will be lots of fun and there’ll be plenty of laughs. 

 

General Volunteers 
Rosters for class stalls should be close to finalisation. There are a number of stalls which are in need of additional helpers - 

please email truscott.fundraising@gmail.com if you can spare an hour to help another stall in need. 

 

Rides 
The Pirate Ship, The Storm, Jurassic Adventure , Tiger Jumping Castle, Laser Skirmish and Horizontal Bungee will be at the 

Fete to keep kids of all ages entertained. All day pre-paid ride bands are $25 and are now available on Flexischools or by  

completing the attached form.  Ride bands will be $30 on Fete Day, single ride tickets will also be available. 

 

Monday   Student Banking 

Wednesday   Canteen open 

Thursday    Canteen open 

Friday    Canteen open 

    Uniform Shop open 8.30am—9.15am 

    11.30am school assembly 

mailto:narellebowen@optusnet.com.au
mailto:fundraising@gmail.com


  P&C News continued 

Raffle Ticket Stall 
A huge thank you to all the families that came along to Top Ryde Shopping Centre to help us sell raffle tickets on Saturday.   

It was a huge success with over 450 tickets sold.  We couldn’t have done it without the children though!  Not only were they 

very persuasive they were also very hard to say “no” to!  We will be selling raffle tickets this Saturday at Cox’s Rd Mall and at 

the school for Election Day, its not too late to help, send an email to truscott.fundraising@gmail.com if you can come along 

for an hour. 

 

Fete Day Set-up  
We are working through the logistics of set up for Fete Day and will be in touch with class stall co-ordinators shortly. 

Fete Committee 

 

Fete Very Special Visitor 
Simone Kennedy will be our very special visitor to the Fete.  Simone is a Paralympic Silver Medalist and a Para-Cycling Track 

World Champion and she is a former student of Truscott Street PS! 

 She was born in London, England on 4 January 1994 and moved with her family to Ryde when she was 2 years old.  She 

attended Truscott Street PS from 1999 to 2005.  Simone has left hemiplegia, a form of cerebral palsy.  Her high school  

teachers (Tara Anglican School for Girls) encouraged her to become involved in a disability sport and she started cycling when 

she was 15 years old. 

Simone is a two time Paralympian competing in London 2012 and Rio 2016, winning a Silver medal in London.  She became a 

dual Para-Cycling Track World Champion in 2012 and regained her C3 3km Track World Champion Title earlier this year in Los 

Angeles, USA.  She is currently representing Australia in the 2017 World Para-Cycling Road Championships in  

Pietermaritzburg, South Africa. 

Simone will officially open the Fete at 11.00am on the Main Stage, alongside John Alexander OAM, MP, Member for  

Bennelong.  Simone will stay after the opening to meet visitors and have her Paralympic Silver Medal and World Champion-

ship Gold Medals on show.  She will also bring her rainbow jersey which was presented to her after she became a World 

Champion. 

Simone is very excited about visiting her primary school and looking forward to meeting lots of our current students and 

speaking about her wonderful experiences representing Australia. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Father’s Day Stall 

Thank you to everyone who purchased gifts for the Father’s Day Stall last Friday.  

It was wonderful to have so many orders, and the children enjoyed coming down and picking something special for dads, 

grandads, uncles and friends! Special thanks to Kristy Anderson, Yvette Elliott and Sam Le Cornu for all their help. 

Edwina McGill 

Coordinator 

 

Canteen News 

Our end of term sausage sizzle day will be on Thursday 21 September.  

mailto:truscott.fundraising@gmail.com


  

 



   



   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                         

 

 



  

 



  
Community News 



 

 

We boogied the night away at our Celebrity Disco last Thursday! 


